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2024 Scholarship 

Awards 
At the HHS Awards Assembly in 

May, our Alumni Association 

awarded scholarships to three  

Haven High Seniors. 

The $1,000 Veterans Memorial 

Scholarship, given in honor of 

all Haven High School Veterans, 

was awarded to Aaron 

Honeycutt. He plans to major in 

Computer Drafting Technology 

at Hutchinson Community 

College. Aaron lettered in 

football and track for 3 years 

and one year in basketball. He 

was also in National Honor 

Society, 4-H and Stucco. 

Two Haven High Alumni 

Scholarships of $1000 each 

were presented to Raegan Case 

and Braxton Miller. Raegan 

plans to attend Wichita State 

University and major in Pre-

Dental Hygiene. During her high 

school years, Raegan was 

involved with trap shooting, 

volleyball, and FFA. She was 

also a member of the National 

Honor Society.  

Braxton’s plans include 

attending Hutchinson 

Community College to major in 

accounting. During high school, 

   

Braxton was involved in 

basketball, FCA Leadership, 

National Honor Society, and 

Senior class president. 

Thank you for your donations 

to the HHSAA Scholarship 

Fund, which make the above 

scholarship awards possible. 

 

Sally Coberly Scholarship 
The Sally Coberly Scholarship was 

established by Dr. Sally Coberly in 

2012 and is awarded to a 

student who has excelled in 

debate, forensics and Scholar’s 

Bowl and/or excels in 

composition/writing skills. 

Yalena Sanchez is the 2024 

recipient. Her plans are to attend 

Kansas State University to major 

in music education. Having been 

active in high school Forensics 

and Debate, Yalena hopes to use 

her debate skills at the college 

level.  

 

Congrats to all of the 

students who were recipients 

of these scholarships!! We’re 

proud of you! 

 MAKE PLANS NOW!!! 

Haven High School Alumni 

Association invites you to 

join classmates and friends 

on Friday, October 11, 

2024 at 5:45 pm in the 

Haven High School 

Commons for a reception 

with a light meal of finger 

foods being served. The 

evening will include a 

program to recognize the 

2024 Wall of Honor 

recipient Andrew French, 

Class of 2003. A brief 

business meeting will follow 

at 7:00. As in the past, 

there will be an Open 

House on Saturday at the 

Fall Festival following the 

parade for all alumni. The 

registration form for Friday 

evening is attached and 

needs to be returned along 

with cash or check by 

September 27, 2024. 

Please mail the form and 

payment as there is no 

online registration.  

 



 

 

HHSAA BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS 

 

President Kathy Stalcup 

Geffert 1967 

Vice President Bill Popp 

1968 

Secretary Kathy Fowler 

Edwards 1969 

Treasurer Mike Fahrbach 

1969 

Jean Tonn Beal 1967 

Judy Bontrager Langley 

1968 

Lisa Guhl Vierthaler 1972 

Roger Vierthaler 1972 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHECK OUT OUR 

WEBSITE 
 

In order to stay informed and 

receive the most up-to-date 

information, check out our 

website at 

havenhighalumni.org. You’ll 

find senior class pictures, Wall 

of Honor application, 

membership forms, memorial 

lists, updates, etc. 

Unfortunately, the Memorial 

List is difficult to keep current 

because it’s always changing. 

If you are aware of updates 

that are not included online, 

please let Jean Beal know 

jabeal67@centurylink.net 

 

If you know Alumni who do not 

receive this newsletter and 

other email updates from our 

group, please send their email 

addresses to Kathy Geffert or 

Kathy Edwards. 

 

 

Hope to see you in 

October!! 

GO CATS!!! 
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